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Mister President and Fellow Councilors:

The Committee on Divisional Activities, DAC, in conjunction with the ACS Presentations on Demand Coordinating Editor, is conducting a pilot program at this meeting regarding a new type of recorded meeting content. We are assessing the value members attach to 3-5 minute video recordings that focus on the most notable aspects of a full-length presentation. We hope these recordings, known as ACS POD Shorts, will advance DAC’s goal to more broadly disseminate technical information delivered at ACS meetings. 
The committee received an update on the Meeting Abstracts Programming System, also known as MAPS. The new system will launch on August 25th in preparation for the Denver national meeting. 2015 Regional Meetings and specialty conferences will begin to use MAPS in January. 

DAC received an update from the Committee on Grants and Awards indicating women and industry chemists are underrepresented in nominations for national awards. DAC agreed to communicate these findings to the divisions, and ask them to consider ways to address this deficiency.
DAC voted to fund eight Innovative Project Grants (IPG) totaling $33,750.  The committee will consider another set of IPG proposals at next year’s Denver National Meeting; the deadline for that round of submissions is February 1, 2015.
DAC wants to more effectively gather, evaluate, and disseminate division best practices. The committee believes that divisions – collectively – are implementing innovative solutions in a large number of areas, but lack the means to easily learn about and adapt these approaches.  DAC is developing a process to more readily permit divisions to benefit from one another’s innovations. 
DAC and the Committee on Meetings and Expositions are collaborating with other ACS groups to review and update, if necessary, the Society’s policy governing the use of devices to capture and/or disseminate content delivered at our meetings. 
Operating as a DAC subcommittee, the Multidisciplinary Program Planning Group is proposing the following 2018-2019 national meeting themes to the divisions for their consideration:  
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Mister President and fellow Councilors, this concludes my report.
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